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To whom it may concern

January 25th 20oo

We, Motorola Automotive, Jays Close, Viables Industrial Estate, Basingstoke,
Hampshire, RG22 4PD, UK, hereby declare,

that the product

Motorola BPM (Bluetooth Phone Module) model Pxx BPM

Wilf have the FCC statement warning appended to the end user manual. Statement
15.21: lnformation to user changes or modifications note expressly approved by the patty
responsrble for compliance could avoid the usefs authority to operate the equipment.

The end user manual is the responsibility of the vehicle manufacturer and we confirm
from them that they will add the statement at the next update/release of their manual.

Yours sincerely
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Harold Innes
Programme Manager
January 25tn, 2006


